

London Diocesan House 36 Causton Street London SW1P 4AU www.london.anglican.org/schools

Emily Norman St Mary's Primary School Enford Street Marylebone W1H 1DL

21st January 2015

Dear Emily,

Congratulations on your recent SIAMS report which judged St Mary's to be a good school demonstrating that it is an effective Church of England school.

The good quality of school worship and its distinctive Christian character are praiseworthy and reflect the quality of the leadership provided by the senior leaders and the governing body.

Religious Education is not yet quite as good as the other areas that were inspected but it is clear from the report that it is well on the way towards good. This should not detract from the overall SIAMS judgment that St Mary's is a good school.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Wolverson

**Director, School Support Services** 

